
 

 

HPHS Seattle: ACLC Seattle's November Prayer Gathering on Saturday, Nov. 19 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
November 5, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy November 2022! 

 

The rain, the cold air is all around us in our area. Fall is here and winter is soon to arrive. Our Sunday 

Service and special events committee started the conversation about holding a Christmas Party/ Family 

Reunion on December 3. Please share your thoughts on how we can make it a truly enjoyable event for 

the whole family. You can reach out to our team - Ray McCready, Nelson Mira, Miyuki Granstrom and 

Elijah Lancey, And since it will be a joint celebration with ACLC and UPF-AFPAWS, you can also reach 

out to Noriko Fisher, our ACLC coordinator. 

 

Our In-reach/Outreach New Life Campaign condition ended last October 27, 2022, but I would like to 

encourage all of you to continue with your efforts with In-reach and Outreach and bring New Life to our 

community. We will have a Divine Principle workshop for this month, most likely on November 26 or 

27, 2022. If you are interested in giving a lecture presentation, let me know. 

 

ACLC-Seattle will have their November Prayer Gathering on Saturday, November 19, 2:00 -3:00 pm. 

Invitation Flyer will be sent out as soon it is ready. Come join us and if you can, bring your guest too. 

 

Our Youth Ministry is organizing youth groups for this month, November 5 and 19. Reach out to Miyuki 

Granstrom for details and for the location.. 

 

CARP continue with their campus outreach and has been doing a weekly CARP talk. Your support 

through prayers and offering of your donation and time to witness with them is/will be greatly 

appreciated. You can reach out to Miyuki, Ayelen and Augustine if you are interested in helping. 

 

And of course, November 12 and 13 is Cheon Bo Event in Las Vegas. Registration is still open, please 

see separate email about it. 

 

Our Young Adult Sunday Service last October 30 was truly inspiring with Elijah Maddox giving a very 

engaging and powerful testimony. If you miss it, here is the link to the video Sunday Service: October 30, 

2022 - Welcome to our Seattle Family Church Sunday Service for October 30, 2022. Today the Speaker 

will be Elijah Maddox on the topic "To step one step forward". - By Seattle Family Church - Facebook 

 

This Sunday, November 5, I will be giving the message on "Wellness and the Practice of Diligence". I 

look forward to seeing you all. 

 

I know that there are many things happening in the world that causes concern and some of you may be 

greatly affected by them. I want to join you in praying for peace, for unity, for health, for prosperity, for 

strength to overcome however difficult it is. Let us welcome and feel the presence of our Heavenly 

Parent, True Parents and of Jesus and the Holy Spirit as we continue with our life. 

 

Heavenly Blessings! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


